Barbara Vaughn

rom:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Sunday, August 12, 2018 9:39 AM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; Craig Heino; George & Debbie; Helene Hagan; John Augustine; Randy;

Scott Hazelton; Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

Minutes

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee, 8:00 AM, August 2, 2018.

In attendance: Debbie Grant, John Augustine, Helene Hagan, Wendy Nolin and Skip Nolin.

Docent for July 29. Teenie and Ed Fagouri. They had 12 guests. Wendy will send a thank you to Teenie and Ed.

The LED lights are working well. Wendy will ask Josh Trow to remove the battery pack for lights.

Pebbie planted more hosta where the pricker bush had been and was removed. It filled in the bare spot left by the bush.

Debbie told about her trip to Ireland and the use of chicken wire to prevent slipping on damp and moss covered paths. We suggested trying it over the bridge to the Chapel to prevent slipping on the bridge when it is wet. Skip will talk to Craig about this possibility.

Susan Swan will be the August 26th docent.

Our next meeting will be at 4:00 on Thursday, September 6th.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Nolin, Secretary